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LEADERSHIP TRANSITION UPDATE

The UURMaPA Board has confirmed the Nominating Committee’s slate of members to fill
upcoming positions for 2024-26. According to our bylaws, leadership terms are for two years
with one possible renewal. In the case of a member filling a vacancy for an unexpired term,
they are eligible for two additional terms. We are grateful to current leaders, Barbro Hansson,
Board Member-at-Large, and Beth Miller, Nominating Committee (Chair) for agreeing to serve
a second term.

Clockwise from the upper left, UURMaPA
members accepting new upcoming two-
year terms are Anne Marsh (Board
Secretary), George Buchanan (Elderberries
Editor), Barry Finkelstein (Nominating
Committee), and Paul Johnson
(Treasurer). Biographical information
about them may be found on page 11.




